SBMT Agenda
10/10/16
Item
Person Responsible
Call to Order
Dr. Werder
Departmental UpdatesGroup
-Introduction of Ms.
Fincher
-CTE has a blood drive
coming up
-Key Train is our practice
for the work keys exam.
Important to our school
grading. Approximately
160 seniors will test.
-Project Unify Special
Olympics is coming up.
TTA goes to that.
-English,Math, Science
and Social Studies
benchmarking is coming
up the last two weeks of
October. Tutoring is
offered Tuesday and
Thursdays.
-Guidance- just has PreACT and next week PSAT.
-Science is also getting
ready to benchmark.
-Social Studies is also
benchmarking the last
two weeks of October.
Some students will go to
Williamsburg the first
week in November.
-Teachers received
growth scores from last

Time
1 Minute
10 minutes

year. We may be one of
the highest growth
schools in the state. 140
growth points and we
only had 16 data points
that did not meet growth
at our school.
-ROTC is in academic
mode and just took a
field trip to Camp
Lejeune. Will be
attending several
parades coming up.

Holiday Collections:
Students
Brock Tarlton and Clint
Preslar would like to
start a charity Christmas
organization in Union
County. Using other
schools and local stores.
Possibly using classes
here at Piedmont.
Donation bins are
another idea. May have
contests with this.
Goal: supply at least 50
stockings to 50 different
children.
Dr. Tyson and Mr.
Stamey mentioned that
we have a plan (interclub
council) in place at
Piedmont to make sure
we do not over-collect
through multiple

5 Minutes

organizations while
allowing students to
provide community
service.
-Consensus is that they
will work with the
interclub council to
manage how this will be
approached.
BondTyson
The bond will be on the
ballot on election day- 4
classrooms, 2 restrooms
and 2 teacher work
rooms at stake for
Piedmont.
-We discussed voter
registration in senior
homerooms.
Biggest scope of projects
is at Sun Valley High
School.
-Misconception to clearat this time it is unlikely
the bond will determine
redistricting.
-Pay attention to the
election of board
members. This is just as
crucial.
Bus hub- new facility
Homecoming Week/Pep Tyson
Rally
Homecoming night was a
success.

5 Minutes

5 Minutes

We will be doing the pep
rally on November 4.
November 2 will be the
rain date.

Open Forum
Adjournment
Next Meeting: 11/14
Upcoming Events:
10/12-Workday
10/14-BBQ
10/19-Report Cards
10/19-PSAT

Group
Dr. Werder

10 Minutes
1 Minute

